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I oppose this bill. As a licensed conceal carry holder this bill would require me be 

aware of every building or location it would not be legal for me to enter with my 

concealed handgun. To suffer legal action up to fines and imprisonment even if my 

weapon were never revealed violates Constitutional rights. My concern is that bad 

people with the intent to harm others would have much more of a chance to inflict 

harm to myself or others if I could not defend myself. Having metal detectors makes 

sense for court rooms to assure no one is armed in a place where tempers or 

grudges could provoke action. But this bill does not mention metal detectors will be 

installed in every location you designate a gun free zone. Plus, this would force me to 

leave my firearm inside my vehicle where it could be stolen while I walk into a 

building. 


